
 

Cancellation of Public Hearing Notice 
 

                    February 26, 2014 

City of Philadelphia 

The Committee on Licenses and Inspections of the Council of the City of Philadelphia has
CANCELLED the Public Hearing scheduled for Thursday, March 6, 2014, at 2:00 PM, in Room 400,
City Hall, to hear testimony on the following item: 

An Ordinance amending Title 21 "Miscellaneous," by adding a new Chapter 21-2600, 
entitled "Municipal Identification Cards," that authorizes the issuance of municipal
identification cards, under certain terms and conditions. 
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Michael Decker 
Chief Clerk 
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